
 
Institute of Food Technologists 

525 W. Van Buren Street., Suite 1000 

Chicago, IL 60607-3830 USA 

 
 

+1.312.782.8424 

+1.312.782.8348 Fax 

ift.org 

 

 

 

 
To:  Chiang Mai University 
 
From:  Ruth MacDonald, R.D., Ph.D. 
  2019-2020 HERB Chair  
 
Date:  December 16, 2019 
 

Subject:  IFT Higher Education Review Board - IFT Approval Decision 

 

 

Dear Dr. Niramon Utama-ang, 

 

The Institute of Food Technologists Higher Education Review Board (IFT HERB) has reviewed 

your application and determined that your academic program meets the Undergraduate Education 

Standards for Degrees in Food Science.  

 

Your program will retain IFT Approval from 2020-2025 assuming successful completion of Annual 

Assessment Reports starting in October 2021. You will receive information on Annual Assessment 

Reports in January 2020.  

 

Your program will be required to undergo the Five-Year Reapproval process in 2025. 

 

Your approval badge is attached, which you may use to publicize that your degree program has 

received IFT Approval.  

 

 
 
 
Please review the attached HERB comments, if applicable. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
 
 
Ruth MacDonald, R.D., Ph.D. 
2019-2020 HERB Chair 

ruthmacd@iastate.edu  
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